
 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/147                                                                                                               dated 
13.10.2020 

 

To, 

All Members of the Council 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject : Regarding members inputs for the upcoming India-European Union Sub-commission 
on Trade meeting. 

 

 

We wish to inform you that there is an India-EU Sub-commission on Trade meeting [scheduled for 
19th November 2020]. 

 

The India-EU SCT is the most important platform to discuss major trade related practices, issues, and 
concerns, for the benefit of our Plastic industry and exports. This assumes even greater significance 
owing to the fact that EU is our largest trade partner and in view of the recent India-EU Summit at the 
level of Hon'ble PM, held on 15th July 2020, wherein an explicit thrust for reinvigorating our trade 
relations has been stressed for. 

 

In this regard members are requested to send Trade related issues/ concerns/ opportunities available 
in India with detailed note pertaining to their products which is suitable for discussion in the meeting. 
Members inputs should reach to council by 14.10.2020 (4pm) at office@plexconcil.org. 

 

Best regards 

 

Plexconcil Team 

 

mailto:office@plexconcil.org

